
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

22nd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

 

As part of Year 3’s Creative Curriculum, we will be visiting the Chiltern Open Air Museum, Newland Park, 

Chalfont St Peter, on Tuesday 19th October 2021. We will be travelling to and from the venue by coach. 

Please note that we will leave school promptly at 9.00am and return at approximately 2.30pm.  

 

Due to the nature of the activities planned on the day, children do not have to wear school uniform 

however please ensure they have their arms and legs covered. Children must also wear a weather 

appropriate coat and supportive footwear (wellies or trainers). 

 

Children will require a packed lunch with a non-breakable drinks container in a named bag (no sweets 

please). Please do not book a lunch for your child on the day of the trip, because refunds are not 

available.  You are responsible for choosing the right day for your child’s lunch.  

 

The cost of the trip is £17.80 per child and should be made payable via the School Gateway App by 

Monday 18th October. https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 

 

We are looking for volunteers to accompany us on the trip, if you are able to help and have a valid DBS 

certificate, please let the office know.  

 

Please note if we do not have enough parent volunteers then unfortunately, this trip will not be able to go 

ahead.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. A. Davies 
Headteacher 
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